
 
August 30, 2011 
 

 
Dear LSUHSC Faculty Woman’s Alliance members  
and prospective members: 
 
Thank you for the opportunity to serve you and the LSUHSC-New Orleans 
medical community for the 2011-2012 year.  This year marks our 20th 
anniversary.   
 
In 2009-2010, the LSUHSCFWA voted to support three student organizations at 
LSUHSC-NO via a $500 donation.  The checks have been written and they will 
be presented on September 20, 2011 promptly at 1 PM in the Chancellor’s office 
(433 Bolivar, 8th floor).  

 

LSUHSCFWA members are invited for the 
presentation & photo opportunity.  

The groups receiving $500 each are: 
• SMILE, Students Make It a Little Easier – Dental School 
• Student-Run Homeless Clinics – Medical School 
• Grade School Science Tutoring - Graduate studies 
 
Additionally, August is our membership drive. If you are not yet a member, this 
letter serves as your invitation to join the LSUHSCFWA.  Please take a moment 
to fill out the enclosed membership form.  
  
Lastly, please mark your calendar for 2011-2012 meeting and events (locations 
TBD unless otherwise noted): 
 
• September 20, 2011, Reception following presentation, Chancellor’s Office, 

433 Bolivar, 8th Floor 
• December 6, 2011 @ 11 AM, Christmas Luncheon, 1632 Bordeaux, NOLA, 

70115 
• March 10, 2012, 6:30 PM – Couples, Dinner 
• May 1, 2012 @ 11:30 AM, Lunch Meeting (possible speaker). 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Kelly Trail Zea,  
2011-2012 LSUHSCFWA President 
504-339-2665, scubatrail@yahoo.com 


